M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT



BONNIE RICKERT, CHAIRPERSON



BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:          KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

DATE:
SEPTEMBER 4, 2018

RE:                 MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENTKENTUCKY EDUCATIONAL COLLABORATIVE STATE AGENCY CHLDREN (KECSAC) FUND                     

In April 2016, the Boone County Schools made application for State Agency Children Fund to provided supplement the cost of providing a two hundred thirty (230) day school year, smaller teacher pupil ratio, related services if identified on an individual educational plan, and more intensive educational programming. We were awarded $90,000 from the KECSAC fund which bolstered the educational programs in which the young men court ordered to the Children’s Home of Northern Kentucky (CHNK), Burlington Campus. We were able to provide summer extended time, a second teacher during the school year and materials to support reading and project based learning. 

                        Due to management issues at CHNK our census was reduced to an average of 8 children, our capacity is 24. Our 2018-2019 award has been reduced to $31,592. The funds will afford us additional wrap around supports for students as well as a part time para-educator.

                        I have attached a copy of the Memorandum of Understanding for  

your reference.  Supporting documentation is available for your review.

 I recommend the board approve the Kentucky Educational Collaborative State Agency Fund Memorandum of Agreement, as presented
